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Primary 4s – Bannockburn 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

On Thursday 23rd January 2025, Primary 4s will visit the “Immersive Experience at Bannockburn” near Stirling this 

is a fantastic full day outing with films, military style maps explaining the battle, audio visuals, final film of the 

battle from the perspective of Robert the Bruce as well at outside tour weather permitting. This will tie in with the 

topics being covered in class and enhance your child learning. 

 

The pupils and their class teacher will leave the school at 9am and travel by coach to Bannockburn. The coach will be 

returning to Alloway approx.3.30pm (depending on traffic). 

 

Pupils will be required to wear their school uniform and bring a snack as well as a packed lunch with them. No fizzy 

drinks please.  

 

The cost of this outing will be £14.00 per child. Please pay via your Parent Pay account.  The account is called 

Bannockburn 2025 and this will open shortly. 

 

Please complete the consent for this is trip on Parents Portal. 

 

If there are any changes to the information that you have submitted to the school about your child via Parents 

Portal please inform us as soon as possible to allow us to amend our records. Please visit the school website to view 

the full privacy notice regarding usage of data shared. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Fiona Meney 
 

Fiona Meney 

Head Teacher 

 


